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Madsen, Sgren R. N.

Fra: Schou, Lone

Sendt: 15. december 2008 12:48

Til: Jakobsen, Dorte Skjatt '

Emne: VS: Hazardous Waste from Australia

+ svar pa hver han sidder

Fra: Andreas. Wa5|e!ewsk|@mlur landsh. de [mailto Andreas. Wasnalewskl@mlur Iandsh de]
Sendt: 11. december 2008 08:18 .

Til: Schou, Lone -

Emne: AW: Hazardous Waste from Australia

Dear Lone,

thank you very much for the information. In Schleswig-Holstein (and as well in Germany, esp. in
Northrhine-Westphalia) the public interest on this case has risen enormously. Tomorrow we'll have a
meeting with the people from ORICA.

Tomarrow after the discussion 'l come back to you and answer your questions as well.

Best regards

Andreas

Dr. Andreas Wasielewski

Leiter des Referates Rechtsangelegenheiten des
Immissionsschutzes, Gentechnoiogie, Chemikaliensicherheit;
sowie der Abfallwirtschaft, des Bodenschutzes und Altlasten

Ministerium fir Landwirtschaft, Umwelt und
landliche R&aume des Landes Schieswig-Holstein
Tel.: 0431-888-7261

Fax 0431-988-7179
andreas.wasielewski@mlur.landsh.de

Von: Schou, Lone [mailto:LOS@MST.DK]
Gesendet: Mittwoch, 10. Dezember 2008 15:49
An: Schou, Lone; Wasielewski, Andreas (MLUR)
Cc: Madsen, Sgren R. N.; Jakobsen, Dorte Skjgtt
Betreff: SV: Hazardous Waste from Australia

Sorry | forgot to attach the file

. Fra: Schou, Lone
Sendt: 10. december 2008 15:37
Til: 'Andreas.Wasielewski@mlur.landsh.de' - -
Cc: Madsen, Sgren R. N.; Jakobsen, Dorte Skjett
Emne: Hazardous Waste from Australia

14-06-2010
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14-06-2010
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Dear Andreas Wasielewski,

The Danish EPA has received a legal opinion of the Ministry of Environment of the State
of North Rhine Westphalia (please see attached) from a Mr. Joachim Jtirgen in Germany,
in connection with an application from Australia to export HCB waste to Denmark.

We have unfortunate not been able to read the report in its entirety, but our
understanding of the summary is that this is a memerandum/note dealing with the
rejection of the application of HCB waste from Australia to Germany: back in 2006.

The main reason for rejecting the waste was that a properly reasoned motivation dealing
with the possibility of Australia to handle the waste was missing. And that the
argumeritation provided by the Australia Government was not convincing with regard to
reason that they did not have the capacity to handle the waste in question.

Denmark has in connection with the application from Australia received an independent
report dealing with the capacity problem in Australia — We would like to ask you if you
could clarify if we need to get any part of the legal opinion dated June 2007 translated -
into Danish to get any information of the capacity in Australia or if this note only deals
with the interpretation of the Waste Shipment Reguiatlon in connection with waste coming
from a-OECD country.

Thank you very much in advance.,
Yours sincerely

Lone Schou

Lone Schou :
Danish Environmental Protection Agency
Strandgade 29, 1401 Copehagen

 Denmark

Tel: + 4572 54 40 00
direct tel: + 45725443 21
mail: jos@mst.dk

Diese Mail wurde von Dataport maschinell
auf Viren und gefihiliche Inhalte untersucht.



